
   
  

 

 

On behalf of the Pennsylvania Long-Term Care Learning Network, the Jewish Healthcare 
Foundation invites you to join the next  

SPECIAL POPULATION WEBINAR: April 28, 2022 
 “Avoiding Hospitalizations from Nursing Facilities:  

It All Starts with a Good Admission to the Nursing Facility".  

This webinar will follow this quarter’s educational theme of reducing avoidable hospitalizations from 
nursing facilities. Based on the requests from service coordinator managers and supervisors and 

nursing facility staff to learn more about the resident’s experience and the role of the MCO, we are 
inviting you to a special population webinar. We will explore key factors for a successful admission 
to a nursing facility and the mechanisms that could help in early identification of issues that might 

result in a hospitalization.   

Please invite the following Special Population Team Members: 

• Admission Coordinator 

• Director of Nursing or designated nurse who reviews admissions 

• Social Services 
 

Click here to register for this webinar scheduled for 
 Thursday, April 28th at 2:00pm 

 
The Learning Network is part of the Department of Human Services' Quality Strategy for Nursing 

Facilities, offered as a collaboration of the CommunityHealth Choices Managed Care 
Organizations.  

 

  

     

 
Visit the Tomorrow’s HealthCare Community at www.tomorrowshealthcare.org.  

 
If you would like to add colleagues or be removed from this Learning Network distribution list, please e-

mail Stacie at bonenberger@jhf.org  
 

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84419906776?pwd=eXlhWEw1UWpqQjdldVgwN21Hd21EZz09
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